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DOE/DHSS Release Updated SARS Information

The Department of Education, working jointly with the Department of Health and Senior Services, released today
to school districts and communities information about Severe Acute Respiratory Syndrome (SARS). The
information is found here:

Deputy Commissioner Dwight Pfennig’s Memorandum to Schools
DOE/DHSS Letter to Schools
DOE/DHSS Press Release on SARS

0430sars_a1.htm
0430sars_a2.htm
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